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The Legislative Council Select Committee inquiring into the provisions of the University of Tasmania Act 
1992 met on Friday 7 June 2024, for the purposes of re-establishing the Committee following the 
recent prorogation of the Tasmanian Parliament due to the election. 

The Committee notes the retirement of Hon Rob Valentine MLC in May 2024, and elected a new Chair, 
Hon Meg Webb MLC. The Committee wishes to acknowledge the valuable contribution of Mr Valentine 
since the commencement of the inquiry.  

The Committee will now resume deliberating on its final report.  
 
For further information: Hon Meg Webb MLC, Inquiry Chair – 0427 911 719 
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